
 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 

From: Martine Porret 
Sent: Friday, 27 January 2023 8:19 PM
To: LLS Policy Mailbox 
Subject: feedback on the Native Vegetation Code statutory review 

Dear Local Land Services & the Review Committee,
I thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Native Vegetation Code 
statutory review as I am concerned for the future of NSW’s marine life
Vulnerable habitats and marine life are at risk from poor water quality due to out-of-
control land clearing. 
Unfortunately, out-of-control land clearing has increased 13-fold with the loosening of 
native vegetation laws, impacting on vulnerable habitats such as seagrass, which 
marine life depends upon. We need to end large-scale land clearing today. 
The future of our coastal environments are in your hands! The people of New South 
Wales want you to end runaway land clearing so we can ensure we have healthy rivers 
and oceans for future generations.
Yours sincerely
Martine Porret 
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